"Desvergiienza”
Facing Shameless Violence in Mexico

Sunday, November 13, 2022, 5pm, PT

Maria Christina Herrera, Caminante Cultural Foundation, Inc: Speaker
Francisco Herrera: Music and translation

Our neighbors in Mexico are surviving a “house on fire,” shameless time,
causing grave hardship for emigrants who want to escape the violence.
Our speakers will inform us about the situation and we will discuss what
people in the USA can do.

Zoom link: https://us02web.zoom.us/j /87558352354

Donations:
Proceeds will be shared with Caminante Cultural Foundation, Inc.

Please send donations to EPI at PO Box 9334, Berkeley, CA 94709
or via Paypal to mailto:epicalc@gmail.com; Notation: EPI Fall 2022
The Donation link is also at www.epicalc.org

Endorsed by The East Bay Sanctuary Coalition (EBSC add website) and The Western
Institute for Social Research (wisr.edu)

For more information & our newsletter Planted, visit www.epicalc.orq
For more timely updates and to save paper/postage, please send us your email:

epicalc@gmail.com
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